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Loudenbeck Election Statement

Clinton, WI- Republican Candidate for Secretary of State, Amy Loudenbeck has issued the
following statement regarding last night’s election.

“Due to the closeness of Tuesday’s election results my team and I will continue to review the
results of the official canvassing and certification; then decide what steps to take once all of the
votes have been counted.”
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